
Dargan newbuild after the 2019 
bushfires

Geotech Study – Section 68 Effluent Management Design Report

The owners of houses affected by the fire of 2019 in Lithgow commissioned onsite wastewater 
design through agencies or individually.

CESsoils were engaged in one of these projects and designed an onsite wastewater design to the 
AS/NZS 1547:2012. CESsoils further assisted the homeowner in consolidating location and site 
plans from different consultants.

Lithgow City Council approved the design, and the property owner is now building his home in a 
new location to avoid any future fires.


